
 

 
 
 

 

17 October 2023 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

Year 11 Enrichment workshops 

This term, we are very excited to be able to offer our Year 11 GCSE Art students the opportunity 

to participate in some after school enrichment workshops. These will give students the 

opportunity to work with a range of materials and processes which are not always accessible in 

lessons. 

 

Details of each workshop can be found below. Students can attend as many of these 

workshops as they wish. However, due to the resources available and the space within 

classrooms, some workshops do have a limit on the numbers able to attend. All workshops are 

free and will be run by staff within the Art department. 

 

All work produced during these sessions can be submitted as part of student coursework and 

can provide them with additional stimulus as they start to generate ideas for final outcomes. 

 

Date Workshop Time No. of 

places 

Friday 03 November Polyprinting & Linoprinting 3-5pm 25 

Wednesday 15 November Masking fluid 3-4.30pm 25 

Friday 17 November Tetra pak printing 3-5pm 20 

Wednesday 22 November Squeegee and string art 3-4pm 20 

Wednesday 29 November Embossed stamps & Gelli 

plate printing 

3-4.30pm 25 

Friday 08 December Batik & Screenprinting 3-5pm 10 

 

 

 

 



If your child wishes to participate in any of these sessions, they can sign up on the noticeboard 

outside of L7. Students will also be informed about the workshops during their art lessons in the 

coming weeks and will be shown examples of the techniques on offer. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch via 

general@thehambleschool.co.uk  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs K Marshall 

Head of Art & Photography 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 
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